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16 March 2015 

 

RE: Price increase notifications 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Benjamin Franklin once said that there are only 2 things certain in life, Death & Taxes.  

With the way our South African Rand is performing, we would like to add a 3rd certainty, which unfortunately for all 

of us is increased pricing......! 

With the continued devaluation in the foreign exchange rates we are receiving price increase notifications from most 

manufacturers across the spectrum from workwear, to footwear, to PPE. As a result, we unfortunately have to adjust 

our pricing based on the increases received. 

No doubt there will be more notifications from additional manufacturers going forward. 

Please see below for price increase notifications received so far.  

Footwear 

BATA     Increased 1 Feb 2015 

REBEL     1 April 2015  

BOVA     1 May 2015,  

BRONX     1 May 2015    

EURO     1 May 2015    

LEMAITRE    1 June 2015 

 

Workwear 

STANDARD WORKWEAR  16 March 2015(immediate) 

MAMMOTH WORKWEAR  1 May 2015  

JONSSON    1 June 2015 
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PPE 

Price changes will unfortunately be much more volatile on these PPE products as the majority are imported and  

at the mercy of prevailing exchange rates.   

NB! These prices may change weekly without prior notice so it is important to confirm pricing before placing 

orders.  

  

This is going to be a potentially volatile pricing period for PPE so please pass on this information to your staff. 

With all of this unfortunate news we can at least add a 4th certainty and that is: CJV Corporate & Safety Supplies 

will continue to supply you with the best possible products at an affordable rate without compromising on quality 

and value for money! 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with your needs and be sure to place your orders before the price increase 

where possible. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Jano Nel 

Managing Member 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  


